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 Sunday,  May 23 

8:00 AM For the People of the Parish 

11:30 AM Alicia Duran Posada 

 Monday, May 24 

9:00 AM The Poorest Soul of a Priest in Purgatory 

 Tuesday,  May 25 

9:00 AM Vehibe Avcikurt 

 Wednesday,  May 26 

9:00 AM The Deceased members of the García – Reigada Family 

 Thursday, May 27 

9:00 AM Deceased members of the Méndez - Villafañe Family 

 Friday,  May 28 

9:00 AM James McLaughlin (Month’s Mind) 

 Sunday,  May 30 

8:00 AM Lino Giovanni Nascimben 

9:45 AM For the People of the Parish 

OUR MISSION 

 

As a warm and welcoming community, we 

strive to live out our Catholic faith and share 

Christ’s loving message of salvation.   

We nurture the gifts and talents of all, to 

serve our local and global community 

 joyfully. 

ST BARTHOLOMEW PARISH  

1180 Greendale Ave. 

Needham, MA 02492 

(781) 444-3434 

 

Contact Information 

Parish Office:  (781) 444-3434 

Fax:  (781) 449-7550 

Email: stbartholomew@comcast.net 

Website:  www.stbartholomew-needham.org 

Office Hours: M-F 9:30am-3:30pm 

Mass Schedule 

Saturday Vigil: 4:00pm 

Sunday: 8:00am, 9:45am, 11:30am 

Daily Mass: Mon-Sat, 9:00am 
 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 

Saturdays 2:30pm - 3:15pm or by appointment 
 

Sacrament of Baptism 

First Sunday of each month at 12:30pm.  

Please call a month in advance to schedule Baptisms. 
  

Sacrament of Matrimony 

Arrangements must be made with the parish priest 

at least 6 months prior to the wedding.    
 

Eucharistic Adoration 

 Eucharistic Adoration has resumed at St. Joseph 
  every Friday after 6:50 am mass. 

 First Saturday Devotion 

First Saturday Devotion has been suspended.  
 

 Rosary & Divine Mercy Chaplet 

Rosary & Divine Mercy Chaplet has been suspended. 

Parish Staff 

Fr. Derek Borek, Administrator 
  

Gisele Byda, Business Manager 
  

Antonia Nedder, Music Director,  

Youth Choir Director 
  

Charles Kanelos, Adult Choir Director 
  

Jennifer Foster Director of Religious Education 
  

Maryellen Jennings, Religious Ed. Coordinator, Grades K-6 
  

Reyna Mendoza, Office Assistant 

Prayer Line 

This is a network of people who pray for special intentions.  

Call the parish office and leave a message regarding for whom 

you would like prayers said.   

Mass Intentions 

Please, make your donation checks payable to  
ST. BARTHOLOMEW PARISH, with your note in the memo line. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

WEEKLY OFFERTORY 

May 8 - 14, 2021  

   

TOTALS → $6,206  

OFFERTORY → 2,843  

mail -in→ 885  

Online→ 2,478  

Sign up for your online giving: 
https://www.stbartholomew-needham.org/. Go to Donate 

http://162.144.122.231/~stbarth2/
https://www.stbartholomew-needham.org/financial-support
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LIVE-STREAMED MASS  

With the resumption of public Masses, 
we will plan to continue to live-stream 
Mass each Sunday on our Facebook page 
here, as well as on our website. We will 

plan on streaming the 9:45 AM Mass on Sundays. The 
Mass will also be available afterwards for replay on both 
sites.  

Remember that you can also watch the Sunday or week-
day Mass on Catholic TV online at www.catholictv.org, or 
on  Comcast at 268 or Verizon at 296,  or anytime on   
demand at www.watchthemass.com. 

If you have experienced, or if you know anyone who has experi-
enced any kind of abuse in the Church, please contact the Archdio-
cese’s Office of Pastoral Support and Outreach (OPSO). Information 
can be found at www.bostoncatholic.org or by calling Vivian Soper at 
(617)746-5995. 

A NOTE FROM FR. DEREK 

I want to say a big “Thank You” to all of you who have           
expressed your best wishes recently, whether it was at 
the drive-bye on Sunday, before or after Mass, or at other 
times.  The expressions of love and support that you have 
all shown has been overwhelming. I greatly appreciate it. 
It will certainly be difficult to leave such a wonderful    
parish. 

Thank you, too, to the parish for the gift of the beautiful      
chalice.  It is stunning and is something I will certainly 
treasure and I will remember you all each time I use it. It 
is traditional that sacred vessels, chalices and patens 
which will hold the Body and Blood of Christ, be           
consecrated (or at least blessed) prior to use. I already 
have an email out to Bishop Reed with a request that he 
consecrate this for me.   

While we await the appointment of a new Administrator 
and prepare for my departure in June, let us continue to 
keep one another in prayer. 

RESUMPTION OF CONGREGATIONAL SINGING 

Provided that the numbers regarding the ongoing        
pandemic continue to trend in a favorable direction, the 
Archdiocese has given parishes the permission to resume 
congregational singing. We are anticipating resuming  
congregational singing here at St. Bartholomew’s on   
Pentecost Weekend (May 22/23). This will include return-
ing to the singing of the Gloria and the Responsorial 
Psalm, as well as the hymns. Choir singing will not return 
at this time as we simply do not have enough space for 
choir members to remain a safe distance from one       
another.  As we resume singing we would encourage you 
not to sing with full-force at this time and remind you 
that everyone should be wearing a mask that fits well 
and covers their mouth and nose. 

Because we still cannot have hymnals in the pews, to  
assist you we are planning the following: 

• To have a link on the Signup Genius page to a PDF 
document with the words of the Psalm and hymns for 
that Mass which you can download to your device or 
print up at home and bring with you. 

• To have QR codes available at the doors of the church 
so that you can access the same PDF file as you enter 
the church. 

• For those who do not do computers / Internet, we 
will have a few copies available at the door of the 
church. These will be single-use only and all papers 
(whether picked up at church or brought from home) 
should be put in recycling bins as you leave Mass. 

At this time we will also resume having a procession at 
the beginning of Mass, but only of the lector and the 
priest. 

CATHOLIC APPEAL UPDATE –  
PARISH GOAL ACHIEVED! 

Thank you to all who have responded to 
the annual Boston Catholic Appeal. As of 
May 17th, our parish has given / pledged 
$101,239 toward our assessment of 
$32,560 and our goal of $101,147. 
Thank you to all of you who have made 

our parish’s contribution to this year’s Archdiocesan    
Appeal a success. Donations can still be given. In fact, 
many parishes may not meet their assessment or goal 
this year due to the pandemic, so if you are able to     
contribute, that would be appreciated. Remember, also, 
that a percent of anything that is given above our assess-
ment comes back to St. Bart’s in the form of a rebate. 
You can find more information about this appeal, and 
donate to it, at www.bostoncatholicappeal.org.  

SECOND COLLECTION - SEMINARIANS 
(PENTECOST) 

This week’s second collection supports the formation and 
training of seminarians in the Archdiocese of Boston for 
service, we pray, as future priests.  

We are blessed that many are responding to the call to 
serve as priests. Please be generous and support these 
seminarians on their journey. For more information, 
please visit www.VocationsBoston.org. 

https://www.facebook.com/St-Bartholomew-Parish-Needham-MA-121212978474/
http://www.catholictv.org
http://www.watchthemass.com
http://www.bostoncatholic.org
http://www.bostoncatholicappeal.org
https://vocationsboston.org/
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           PROJECT NAZARETH  

     (K-6TH GRADES- OPTIONAL) 

The Archdiocese of Boston has created a new program, 
focused on the Gospel, to aid parents in their role as first 
teachers of the faith! Studies show that parents who are  
engaged in practicing their faith and sharing it with their 
children are the most important factor influencing the 
child's faith as an adult. 

For this month's weekly activities, focused on the Sunday  
Gospel, please see the weekly parish email or Religious 
Ed. Newsletter. For additional resources for prayer or for 
engaging in  conversation about the faith, see the Prayer 
Guide and Parent Guide also available in the weekly 
emails.  

As always, Jen, Maryellen and Fr. Derek are happy to help 
you to find engaging ways to share your faith with your 
children. 

We are excited to be able to offer you 
these resources for free, but ask that you 
do not share them outside of the Archdio-
cese of Boston. 

 

2021-2022 RELIGIOUS ED. REGISTRATION OPEN! 

 

 

 

Registration for next year's classes is now open.  We hope 
to meet in-person with our usual schedule:  

K-6th Grades: Mondays, 4-5pm  

7-10th Grades: Sundays OR Mondays 7-8:30pm, every 
other week.   

Please be sure to register prior to August 1 so that we are 
able to find teachers for all of the classes.   

https://www.stbartholomew-needham.org/form/
religious-education-registration?fid=6221 

FROM THE MUSIC MINISTRY 

Thank you Charlie Kanelos! Charlie is retiring this week-
end, after eleven years of service to our parish. We have 
appreciated his musicality, commitment, and dedica-
tion. His faithful service at the 8 AM Mass for all of these 
years has been so appreciated, and his direction of our 
Adult Choir brought the choir to new heights. We hope 
we will see Charlie at St. Bart’s from time to time, and we 
wish him well and are thankful for his music and all that 
he gave to St. Bartholomew Parish.     

THANK YOU AND FAREWELL FR. DEREK! 

This past weekend, we celebrated Fr. Derek's time here 
at St. Bartholomew's with speeches, gifts (including an 
engraved chalice and a memory book with pictures and 
notes from parishioners) and a drive "bye" party! There 
are pictures and videos on our parish Facebook page, 
which you can see via the links below.  Thank you to   
everyone who participated! If you were unable to say 
farewell this weekend, know that you still have time.   

Pictures: https://www.facebook.com/St-Bartholomew-
Parish-Needham-MA-121212978474/photos/
pcb.10160132825078475/10160132820598475/  

Video: https://www.facebook.com/121212978474/
videos/316831146689049 

https://www.stbartholomew-needham.org/form/religious-education-registration?fid=6221
https://www.stbartholomew-needham.org/form/religious-education-registration?fid=6221
https://www.facebook.com/St-Bartholomew-Parish-Needham-MA-121212978474/photos/pcb.10160132825078475/10160132820598475/
https://www.facebook.com/St-Bartholomew-Parish-Needham-MA-121212978474/photos/pcb.10160132825078475/10160132820598475/
https://www.facebook.com/St-Bartholomew-Parish-Needham-MA-121212978474/photos/pcb.10160132825078475/10160132820598475/
https://www.facebook.com/121212978474/videos/316831146689049
https://www.facebook.com/121212978474/videos/316831146689049
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GREAT NEWS - WORLDWIDE MARRIAGE  
ENCOUNTER HAS GONE "VIRTUAL"! 

To support married couples during this time of social   
distancing, Worldwide Marriage Encounter is sponsoring 
virtual marriage experiences. Some are on weekends and 
are seven sessions on weekdays from 7:00pm to 9:30pm. 
Couples will explore their individual personality styles, 
improve listening and communication skills, understand 
God’s plan for their marriage, and learn how to keep their 
relationship a priority. Registration is limited and a $100 
application fee is required.  

“Brothers and sisters, rejoice. Mend your ways,            
encourage one another, agree with one another, live in 
peace, and the God of love and peace will be with you.” 
Invite God into your marriage on the next Worldwide 
Marriage Encounter experience on: 

Thursdays/Mondays Jun 3-24 
Thursdays/Mondays Jul 8-29 

For more information or to apply, call at or visit them at 
https://wwmema.org/. 

WITH GRATITUDE 

Dear friends and parishioners of St. Barts, I write to you with mixed emotions and some degree of   
sadness. Last  September I made the decision that in May of this year I would retire from my music 
ministry; since the age of 15, it’s been a wild and fulfilling ride for the last 50 years. I’ve decided that as 
I enter into this new chapter in my life with  family and grandchildren, that there is a time and place for 
everything. I have been so proud to be a part of St. Bart’s Church for the last 11 years as adult choir 
director/ organist/vocalist. I want to thank Fr. Derek for his spiritual leadership and for all he has done 
for this parish; I wish him well in his new assignment. Thanks to Antonia Nedder, Music Director for all 
of her support throughout the years, to Jen Foster, Director of Religious Education for many behind 

the scenes support, to ALL members of the adult choir, cantors and instrumentalists and to ALL parishioners and 
friends of St. Barts; I will hold each and everyone of you in my mind and heart always. Most of all I want to thank my 
wife, Joanne and my children for their monumental love and extraordinary support of my music ministry throughout 
the years! 

My last day before official retirement will be this Sunday, May 23rd; I will play for the 8 and 9:45am masses. Sending 
air hugs and fist bumps to all and hope to see many of you between now and the 23rd.   

I have always believed that as a liturgical musician, our role is to accompany the action of the liturgy through our    
music and to assist the congregation in singing the Lord’s praises. The hope has always been to elevate prayer and 
worship to deeper levels, transcending into a spiritual communion with God. 

St. Augustine says… “Those who sing, pray twice. ... We sing because singing is what the people of God do in God's 
presence. Song is the gift God has given us to unite our heads and our hearts in praise.” 

Thank you and God Bless All of You! 
 

Charlie Kanelos 
Adult Choir Director/Organist 
St. Bartholomew Parish 

Let’s stay connected through email: Cnkanelos15@gmail.com or FACEBOOK! 

SAINT PAUL’S CHOIR 

The boy choristers of Saint Paul's Choir School congratu-
late those receiving first Holy Communion this month! We 
hope to be a part of your continuing Sacramental life! 
Saint Paul’s celebrates and trains the unique treble voice 
that only boys have for service to the liturgy. If you think 
your son has a beautiful voice, we would be grateful to 
hear it during our open auditions on June 6 from 12:30-
2:30 p.m.  

Our auditions seek potential, our program educates and 
elevates. Sign up online at saintpaulschoirschool.us!  

https://wwmema.org/
mailto:Cnkanelos15@gmail.com
http://saintpaulschoirschool.us/
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PARISH CALENDAR:  May 23 -  June 12, 2021 

SUN MON TUE WED THU FRI SAT 

23 24 25 26 27 28 29 
Pentecost Sunday 

8:00 AM, Mass 

 

9:45 AM, Mass   
 

11:30 AM, Mass 

 

2:00 PM, Confirmations 

4:00 PM, Confirmations 

 

9:00 AM, Mass 

 

6:30 PM, Confirmations 

9:00 AM, Mass 

 

6:30 PM, Confirmations 

9:00 AM, Mass 

 

6:30 PM, Confirmations 

9:00 AM, Mass 

 

6:30 PM, Confirmations 

9:00 AM, Mass 

 

 

9:00 AM, Mass 
 

 

30 31 01 02 03 04 05 
The Most Holy Trinity 

8:00 AM, Mass 

 

9:45 AM, Mass   
 

11:30 AM, Mass 

 

 

Memorial Day 

9:00 AM, Mass 

 

OFFICE 

CLOSED 

9:00 AM, Mass 9:00 AM, Mass 

 

 

9:00 AM, Mass 

 

 

9:00 AM, Mass 

 

 

9:00 AM, Mass 
 

 

06 07 08 09 10 11 12 
Corpus Christi 

8:00 AM, Mass 

 

9:45 AM, Mass   
 

11:30 AM, Mass 

 

 

9:00 AM, Mass 

 

 

9:00 AM, Mass 9:00 AM, Mass 

 

 

9:00 AM, Mass 

 

 

9:00 AM, Mass 

 

 

9:00 AM, Mass 
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“God is Love” 1 John 4:8 

SUPPORT OUR PRIESTS AT EASTER

healthier priests. 
stronger communities.

The strength of our communities depends on the  
well-being of our priests who tirelessly serve others.

donate at 
clergytrust.org

SCAN HERE for  
Venmo, Google/ 
Apple Pay, PayPal  
via Givebutter.

OR

Supports our priests in good standing

KIDNEY TRANSPLANT DONOR NEEDED! 

BLOOD TYPE “O” 
POSITIVE

CONTACT: SAVELICIA@GMAIL.COM 

DONOR FELL THROUGH!
☺PLEASE HELP SAVE A LIFE☺

Please Patronize our Sponsors They make this Bulletin PossibleCollege Planning Services
How to go to college without going broke!

We save parents money 
and lots of stress.

Call today for your free  
phone consultation 

978-462-1666
www.collegeplanningservices.org

Catholic Cruises and Tours and The Apostleship of The Sea of the United States of America

Catholic Cruises and Tours to Worldwide Destinations

Call us today at 860-399-1785 or email Janet@CatholicCruisesandTours.com
www.CatholicCruisesandTours.com

Take your 

FAITH ON A 

JOURNEY
Catholic Cruises and Tours

Holy Land Discovery • Fatima, Lourdes and Shrines of Spain • Grand Catholic Italy • Footsteps of 
Apostle Paul • Shrines of Alpine Europe • Pilgrimage to Lourdes • Scottish Highlands  

• Camino, a walking journey for the soul

Mass is included with all of our tours!
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W. C. Canniff & Sons, Inc.
531 Cummins Hwy  • Roslindale
617-323-3690 

Since 1896
www.CanniffMonuments.com

Monuments &
Lettering

P.E. Murray - F.J. Higgins 
2000 Centre Street 
West Roxbury, MA 
(617) 325-2000

456 High Street 
Dedham, MA 

(781) 326-0500

477 Washington Street 
Wellesley, MA 

(781) 235-4100

1305 Highland Avenue 
Needham, MA 

(781) 444-0687

GeorGe F. Doherty Funeral homes
-Family Owned & Operated Since 1937 - 

www.gfdoherty.com

®

To discover the wonderful 
way of life at Avita, contact

Mary Jane McGill:

781.444.2266
880 Greendale Avenue  /  Needham, MA

avitaofneedham.com

 www.condonrealty.com | info@condonrealty.com
399 Chestnut Street . Needham, MA 02492

“Needhams Home Town Brokers” TM

(781) 449-6292
“Needhams Home Town Brokers” TM

Louise Condon Realty, Inc.

# 1 Agent in Needham, per MLS for 2019.   

Call me for a free home evaluation!

           Maura.Cutting@CommonMoves.com 
          Cell: 781-844-6078

20+ Year Parishioner
Maura Cutting

906 & 931   Great Plain Ave. Needham, MA   (781) 449-2500       www.closetexchange.com

 Womens Luxury & Designer Brand Resale

Shop

Make Cash Or Donate Locally

Consign

Smart, Sustainable & Eco-Friendly

Recycle

Steven Conroy - Owner
www.lugaway.com | info@lugaway.com

Home Cleanouts 

Garage Cleanouts 

Office Cleanouts 

Storage Unit Cleanouts 

Estate Cleanouts 

Furniture 

Appliances

Televisions  

Yard Waste

Construction Debris

Demolition 

Karen Giovannucci 
Sales Associate 
Realtor®

1089 Great Plain Avenue 
Needham, MA 
617-510-4688 Cell 
781-410-2482 Fax 
Karen.Giovannuci@commonmoves.com 
www.commonmoves.com

Commonwealth Real Estate

A member of the franchise system of BHH Affiliates, LLC

St. Mary’s Cemetery in Needham, founded in the 
1870’s is the parish cemetery of Mary Immaculate 
of Lourdes. The Cemetery is a reverent resting place 
for those awaiting reunion with the Risen Lord. The 
decision to pre-plan and purchase interment rights 
is a responsible and thoughtful gesture, sparing 
loved ones the stress of making difficult decisions 
during a time of grief and loss.
 
For information, call the cemetery staff at 
Mary Immaculate of Lourdes Church at 
781-235-1841. 
Please join us at St. Mary’s for Memorial 
Day Mass on Monday, May 31 at 10AM.

ST. MARY’S CEMETERYST. MARY’S CEMETERY  
1 Wellesley Avenue1 Wellesley Avenue

Needham, MA 02494Needham, MA 02494

BUILDING MINDS & CHANGING LIVES

ONE STUDENT AT A TIME

Your gift today provides low-income 
students in greater Boston with critical 

support during times of crisis. 

You can help 
CSF students thrive 
amidst the COVID 

pandemic. Visit 
CSFBoston.org today.

The Catholic Schools
Foundation

Rosaries from Flowers 
“Handmade from the Flowers 

of your Loved One”

841 Main Street 
Tewksbury, MA 01876 

(978) 851-9103

www.rosariesfromflowers.com
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CCAALLLL  TTOODDAAYY!!  550088--335599--77995544 • www.paulmacrina.com • Serving Metro West Boston

SSiimmppllee  ttoo  CCoommpplleexx
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When patronizing our Sponsors 
let them know you saw them in the 
Church Bulletin.
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healthier priests. 
stronger communities.

The strength of our communities depends on the  
well-being of our priests who tirelessly serve others.

donate at 
clergytrust.org

SCAN HERE for  
Venmo, Google/ 
Apple Pay, PayPal  
via Givebutter.

OR

Supports our priests in good standing

SUPPORT OUR PRIESTS AT EASTER

AD SPACE 
AVAILABLE
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